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To Whom It May Concern, 

I, Robert Marshall the Campus Security Specialist for the College of Technology, hereby recommend with 

great confidence James Louis.   James is articulate, Knowledgeable, thorough and assertive.  

James and I have worked together for over 4 years and I can truly attest to his personality and skill set.   

I attest with considerable confidence that James Louis will be a great asset to your business. 

 

 

 

All the best, 

Robert L. Marshall, 
Campus Security Specialist  
New York City College of Technology 
300 Jay Street Brooklyn, NY 11201 
718-260-5550 or 917-642-9512 
 


